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Biography 

My Name is Laura Hall and I am currently the Director of  Environmental Safety and Health at 
Roadtec, Inc. Roadtec is a local company and is under the umbrella of  the Astec, Inc. 
companies, which is also based out of  Chattanooga.  

I officially moved to Chattanooga about 3 years ago, from Ohio. I love this city and all that it 
offers. Ohio will always be “home”, but Chattanooga has more opportunity, inside and outside of  
my career.  

I have worked at Roadtec for over a year, and prior to that, I spent 13 years as a contractor 
providing OSHA training and evaluations for over 500 facilities. Prior to my work in 
Occupational Safety, I spent 15 years as a Firefighter/Paramedic/Instructor in Ohio.  

Now, at 40 years old, I believe that I can use my knowledge to educate others on how to 
effectively sustain a successful Safety and Health Program. Since I took over as the Director of  
EHS at Roadtec, we have surpassed their previous goal of  252 days (set in 2014) without an 
incident, and for the first time since the company was started, we have reached over 365 days. 
When I started as a Safety and Health Coordinator in 2018, our incident rate was 2.97. The 
company averaged 9-13 injuries per year. I became the director in August of  2018, and since 
then, the current incident rate is zero, and no injuries in over 365 days.  
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